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CALL TO ORDER

Board Chairman Stephen I. Dwyer called the meeting to order at 8:35A.M. Board
Secretary Barry E. Brooks called the roll; there was a quorum.

AGENDA ITEM #2 — Short-Term LHC Operating Budget Extension

Next item discussed was regarding extending the Short-Term LHC Fiscal Year 2024-2025
Operating Budget from October 01, 2024 — November 01, 2024,

The matter were introduced by Secretary Brooks.
Additional information was provided by Chairman Dwyer.

On a motion by Board Member Willie Rack and seconded by Board Member Sarah
E. Collier, the resolution extending the previously (July 10, 2024 and August 14, 2024)
adopted Short-Term LHC Operating Budget in the amount of $11.5M for the
additional period of October 01, 2024 — November 01, 2024, as related to the LHC
Operating Budget for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2025; and providing for other
matters in connection therewith, was moved to debate. There being no further
discussion, opposition, or public comment, a vote was taken, and the motion passed
unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no other matters to discuss, Board Member Brandon O. Williams offered a
motion for adjournment, seconded by Official Designee Board Member Renee’” Fontenot
Free. There being no discussion or opposition, the motion passed unanimously.

The Full Board Meeting adjourned at 8:41A.M.

Chairman




